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For more information about the accessibility upgrade, please contact the project team during business 
hours on 1800 722 203 (free call), email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au or visit queenslandrail.com.au

Smart Ticketing validator 
temporarily removed
Monday 29 November to Thursday 2 December
The Smart Ticketing validator in the middle of platform 2 
will be temporarily removed and unavailable for use from 
Monday 29 November to Thursday 2 December.

This is to allow shelter demolition works to take place in 
the area, as part of the station upgrade. Please use the 
Smart Ticketing validators near the station ticket office 
during this time.

We apologise for any inconvenience and appreciate your 
patience while we upgrade your station.
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Smart Ticketing validator removed
Alternative Smart Ticketing validators near station ticket office

Cannon Hill station 
ticket office


